
 

 

  

12th July 2024

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to start this week’s newsletter with some staffing news. Mrs Twells (our 

current Nursery teacher) will be leaving Paget at the end of this academic year after 

13 great years of serving the Paget community. During her time here Mrs Twells has 

worked in Nursery, Reception, Year One and Panthers. She has decided to leave so 

that she can be closer to home for her family. I hope you will all join me in thanking 

her for all that she has contributed during her time here and wish her all the very 

best for the future.  

 

Year 5 parents, next week we will send out a letter to you from Birmingham City 

Council about applying for secondary school places. All of the information that you 

will need about making an application will be in that letter. If you require any 

support with any aspect of this process, please do speak to a member of school staff 

and we will be happy to help.  

 

This week, reception have been out on their trip to Dudley Zoo and Year Three have 

visited Lunt Fort. Both year groups had a fantastic day out and the trips really 

brought their learning alive. Both year groups also behaved brilliantly and were a real 

credit to the school.  

 

I would like to wish you all a happy and safe weekend and will see you all next week 

for the last week of term.  

 

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Arslan & ALice 

RECEPTION: Lorena, Meelo, Adaline & Oriche 

YEAR ONE: Roman, Rozina, Evan & Harlie  

YEAR TWO: Riley-Jai, Khadija, Alyeena & Kiaus 

YEAR THREE: Adyan, Max, Esther & Josiah-Jordan 

YEAR FOUR: Hawa, Hamza, Amelia & Alfie M 

YEAR FIVE: Eric, Julia, Filip & Logan 

YEAR SIX: Sai-Ji-Anna, Hajrah, Jake-James & Mahdiya 

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Joshua & Corey 

 

HOUSEPOINTS 
THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 2W 

KS2: 3C 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Saturn 

KS2: Mercury 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Extra-Curricular Clubs  
 

Remember there are no 

before, after or lunchtime 

clubs in the last week of 

term. Breakfast club will 

run as normal.  

 

 

 

 

BREAK UP END OF TERM 

 

Children break up for the 

summer holidays on Thursday 

18th July.  

School is closed on Friday 

19th for a teacher training 

day. 



 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As we approach the summer holidays, here are some 

safeguarding tips and information for you to share 

with your child/children. 

 
 

 



 

 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: PSHE  

 

 
 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: PSHE 

(Continued)  

 

 



 

 



 

 

SPORTS REPORT 1: GIRLS FOOTBALL

(

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

Tuesday 16th July - Year Six leavers’ Production  

Thursday 18th July - Children’s last day in school  

Friday 19th July - Teacher Day - school closed to children 

Monday 22nd July - Teacher Day - school closed to children  

 

2024-2025 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September - School closed to children - Staff training days 

Wednesday 4th September - Children in Years 1-6 return to school 

Friday 25th October - Last day of term - break up for half term * 

Monday 4th November - term begins - Children return to school * 

Friday29th November - school closed to children - teacher training day* 

Friday 20th December - Last day of term - break up for Christmas * 

Monday 6th January - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day * 

Tuesday 7th January - Children return to school* 

Friday 14th February - Last day of term - break up for half term * 

Monday 24th February - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day * 

Tuesday 25th February - Children return to school * 

Friday 11th April - Last day of term - break up for Easter* 

Monday 28th April - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day * 

Tuesday 29th April - Children return to school* 

W/C Monday 12th May - Year Six Sats Week* 

Friday 23rd May - Last day of term - break up for half term* 

Monday 2nd June - Term begins - children return to school* 

Friday 4th July - school closed to children - teacher training day* 

Friday 18th July - last day of term - break up for the Summer* 

Monday 21st July - School closed to children - Teacher training Day* 

 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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